
 

Ward Four FPD Minutes, July 2020 

 

A regular meeting of the Ward Four Fire Protection District of Jackson Parish was called to 

order at 7:00 p.m., on July 27, 2020, at the fire district’s Central Station, located at 261 Hwy 

505, Jonesboro, LA . This meeting was called to order by Scotty Nunn, fire district board vice 

president.  

Fire district board members in attendance included Scotty Nunn, Jimmy Tolar, and Billy 

Wayne Pullig. Others in attendance included Scott Savage, Darrell Avery, and Heather 

Holland. There were no guests. 

Scotty Nunn presented the opening prayer.  

After reviewing the minutes of the June 2020 fire district board meeting, Billy Wayne Pullig 

offered a motion to accept them as presented. Jimmy Tolar seconded the motion, and the 

motion carried. 

The fire board next reviewed the July 2020 financials for payment. Billy Wayne Pullig made a 

motion to accept the report as provided.  Jimmy Tolar provided the second, and the motion 

carried. 

The board then moved on to discuss new business.  The board was presented with an 

overview of the 2020 parcel fee collection. There were currently 218 parcel fees left to 

collect. The board discussed the closing of the 2020 roll.  Billy Wayne Pullig made a motion to 

close the 2020 parcel fee roll as of February 1, 2020.  Jimmy Tolar seconded the motion, and 

the motion carried. 

The board then reviewed the painting that occurred at Central Station and the staining at the 

boat house.  

The board then moved on to the adoption of the Hodge FPD billing schedule. Billy Wayne 

Pullig made a motion to adopt the billing schedule for the Hodge FPD in order to be 

compensated for answering calls in their district. Jimmy Tolar seconded the motion, and the 

motion passed.  

There were no board member comments. 

The assistant chief had no comment.  



Chief Savage had no comment.  

Scotty Nunn made a motion to adjourn. Billy Wayne Pullig seconded the motion, and the 

motion carried.  

  


